
A Report on Agomani: Cultural Pre-Puja Programme 

29
th

 September, 2022 

The Cultural Sub-Committee of SRS Vidyamahapitha, in association with the Cultural Club 

of the institution has organized a pre-puja cultural programme named Agomani on September 

29, 2022 in Hall No. 8 of the college. The programme began with an inaugural song by the 

members of the Cultural Club. The Principal Dr. Mausumi Ghosh has spoken about the 

significance of Mother Worship in Indian cultural paradigm. The memorable event of the 

programme was a collaborative fusion of dance and painting. The programme ended with a 

choric song of Agomani. The programme was hosted by Amarnath Chakraborty and 

Amashree Roy, students of the Department of English.  

 

 



 

 

 



 


